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Notice of Survey Activity in Your Neighborhood 
 
In an effort to keep you informed about Harris County Flood Control District activities, we want to let you 
know about ongoing survey work along a tributary channel of White Oak Bayou that is adjacent to your 
neighborhood (formally designated as HCFCD Unit E125-00-00). This channel flows south from Woodwind 
Lakes Drive to its confluence with White Oak Bayou, east of Windfern Road. 
 
The survey is in connection with an upcoming Flood Control District engineering study, which will analyze 
potential alternatives that could reduce flooding risks in the area.  

 
Survey Work  
As part of the survey effort, crews will be on site gathering information about existing utilities, fences, 

topography, vegetation and other 
factors important to project design. 
  
The survey will cover property 
inside existing public easements 
and the surrounding area, which 
include portions of the public 
easement that may have been 
enclosed by private fences. 
Scientific surveys help the Flood 
Control District fully evaluate 
various alternatives for repairing 
and maintaining this important 
drainage infrastructure. 
 
The firm of Weisser Engineering 
Company, Inc. has been contracted 
to obtain survey data, and is 
authorized to act as the Flood 
Control District’s agent in this 
matter. Their work will be overseen 
by the Flood Control District. 
Survey crews will have information 
with them that describes their 
work effort. Surveying will take 
approximately two weeks to 
complete, weather permitting. 

 

Contact 
To ask a question or to comment on project activities, please call the Harris County Flood Control District’s 
Project and Study Information Line, which is monitored daily, at 713-684-4040, or email 
ProjectCommunications@hcfcd.org 
 


